Absolutely Positively Wellington City Council

Me Heke Ki Pōneke





Victoria Street Transformation Project

Wellington City Council is planning street improvements in Victoria Street and we would like your views on what's proposed. A series of open days will be held next week, and your feedback is needed by 20 September.





What is it all about?

- Providing a premier street within the Victoria/ Cuba Street Precinct
- Creating a vibrant inner city neighbourhood that encourages commercial and residential development
- Improving efficiency for cars, buses, cyclists, and pedestrians
- Enhancing the pedestrian experience, with inner city parks and wider footpaths



Background

The Council is working with the team that is building the National War Memorial Park. If the Victoria Street project proceeds, Wellington City Council will work with the Memorial Park Alliance designers and constructors to deliver the project efficiently.

The information period is fairly short in order to take the opportunity for early completion of the improvements, largely within the current financial year. This approach potentially advances the work by several years with benefits for community, development, pedestrians, cyclists and vehicle users.

Your views on the concept plan are sought now so that, if approved, the project can move quickly to the construction phase.

Councillors are expected to make a decision at the end of September.





How you can have a say

A series of community open days will be held where you can view the project information, ask questions and provide your feedback.

LOCATION

Ground floor of the Memorial Park Alliance office, at 175 Taranaki Street (the green and cream building next to the Buckle Street Underpass)

TIMES

Daily:

Monday 15 September to Friday 19 September 12.00pm-2.00pm

Evenings:

Tuesday 16 September and Thursday 18 September 5.00pm-7.00pm

Weekend:

Saturday 20 September

10.00am-2.00pm

If you can't make it along to one of the open days, please contact the project team on **0800 020 086** or email **info@memorialpark.co.nz** to have your say. Remember, your feedback is needed by 20 September.

You can also contact us to register for ongoing updates.





